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February 2024. 

 

Dear parents & guardians, 

 

Re Society of Vincent de Paul, Good Shepherd Conference Dunboyne 

 

 

The Good Shepard Conference serves the Dunboyne community and surrounding areas including Kilbride, 

Kilcloon and Batterstown.   

 

As you are aware, we are currently going through a cost of living crisis and unfortunately, this leaves many 

families experiencing tough decisions financially.  To date, we have assisted families within the community and 

this is done on a confidential, non-judgemental and supportive basis.  People are often embarrassed about 

their situation, whilst understandable, help is available.  We visit our clients and consider each case 

individually.   

 

All contact made will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.  The Freephone number and email address are 

at the top right hand corner of this letter. 

 

 

 

Yours faityhfully, 

 

 

 

      

GOOD SHEPARD CONFERENCE, DUNBOYNE 
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